
FERN RIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT FAMILY RESOURCE CENTER January 2018
 

Family Resource Center 
 

JANUARY 
GROUPS BEGIN  

 
Drop in Monday, Wednesday and Thursday 8:30-11:30 am:  
If the FRC reader board is out, then we’re open! 

 Appointments also available:  

 541-942-7049​    ​frc@fernridge.k12.or.us  HAPPY NEW YEAR to ALL 

THE ​FRC​ IS​ ​LOCATED IN THE FERN RIDGE MIDDLE SCHOOL​ ​ROOM 10
 

Make Parenting a Pleasure Class  
With DINNER & KID GROUP  
 

BEGINS ​January 8;​  ​Every Monday at 6pm for 13 weeks 

*Kids participate in coordinating activities, dinner provided!  
*Monday nights at the Fern Ridge Middle School 6pm-7:30pm 
*Free childcare, class and dinner for participating families.  
To sign up call, email, stop by at the FRC or come to the first class at 5:45pm.

 

0-5 Early Learning Playgroup:  
EVERY​ ​TUESDAY 10AM​ ​at the​ ​Fern Ridge Library​ beginning​ January 9 

 
Free Educational Playgroup tailored to kids ages 0-5. All families welcome. Every Tuesday                         

January to June. The 1st and 3rd weeks of the month focus on Early Literacy in engaging,                                 

interactive, fun play. The 2nd and 4th weeks of the month focus on STEAM: Science,                             

Technology, Engineering, Art and Mathematics in playful experiments, projects and interactive                     

demonstrations. 10am-11am  

Movement/ indoor recess: Story Yoga from 11:00-11:15am. 

mailto:frc@fernridge.k12.or.us


5 LUCKY FAMILIES WON $20 Gift Cards to BiMart by participating in the FRC free Raffle! 

Have fun and earn a chance to win January’s raffle:​ ​Earn Raffle tickets by 
attending FRC events, playgroups, parent groups, and stopping by the FRC  
 
Ask about volunteer opportunities, donations and community connections! 
 
Coming by the end of January:  
Fern Ridge FRC calendars on our facebook page and the lanekids.org website.

 
 


